## COMMUNICATION FROM THE GOVERNMENT OF URUGUAY

The CIF Administrative Unit received the attached communication from the Government of Uruguay on April 26, 2013, expressing its interest to participate in the CTF.





April 26th, 2013

Ms. Bliss-Guest Program Manager Climate Investment Funds Administrative Unit Inter-American Development Bank

Dear Ms. Bliss-Guest.

The Government of Uruguay is interested in submitting an Investment Plan to the Clean Technology Fund. Having access to the CTF resources will assist Uruguay in leveraging public and private resources needed to achieve its goal of reducing the country's carbon footprint, and in particular its goal of providing 50% of its energy supply from renewable energy sources by 2015.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. RAMÓN MÉNDEZ GALAIN Director Nacional de Energía